
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

 
  

On Tuesday June 30, 2020, from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., the newly-elected City 

Alderpersons will be touring city facilities, including the City Hall Complex,  both Fire Rescue 

Stations,  Police Department, Municipal Service Center and the De Pere Community Center. A 

quorum of the City Finance/Personnel Committee is expected to attend this city facility tour. 

  

 

Announcement Sent To: 

Mayor 
City Administrator 
City Attorney 
Alderpersons 
Brown County Library, De Pere Branch 
De Pere Chamber of Commerce 
News Papers 
TV & Radio Stations 

 
 


